

July 1, 2010

Grace Amante
3J Group Inc
PO Box 561
Arlington Heights, IL 60006

Dear Grace,

On behalf of the entire Clearbrook organization, we would like to say thank you for your participation in the upcoming 9th Annual Clearbrook Women's Classic Golf Event. It is because of supporters like you that unique events, such as the Women's Classic, become possible.

Your generous donation of 170 Auto Trays for our participants is truly appreciated. Each Clearbrook supporter that attends the Women's Classic Golf Event will certainly have a time to remember at each and every hole largely because of you.

With all of your help and dedication, Clearbrook can continue to enhance the lives of children and adults with developmental disabilities. Since Clearbrook's founding in 1955, the number of clients that have received services and support has grown to nearly 3,400 each year - and the number is climbing.

We hope you have a safe summer!

arl M. Mell

Christina Raddi

Director of Corporate Relations

Thank You Grace

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

CHAIRMAN Michael P. Scholl Brickmill Marketing Services

VICE-CHAIRMAN Frank J.M. ten Brink Stericycle, Inc.

TREASURER Barry M. Masek Baker Tilly Virchow Krause, LLP

SECRETARY Michael J. Romano III

Gerald F. Fitzgerald, Jr.
Cornerstone National Bank

Amy C. Floyd Allstate Financial

Gary N. Meyers, M.D. Affinity Healthcare

Paul N. Nigro Brookdale Senior Living Inc.

Joy O'Connell

Larry Organ Consumer Base, LLC

David P. Riley

Brian N. Rubin, J.D. The Law Offices of Brian Rubin & Associates

DIRECTORS
Jennifer Gott
Joe O'Brien
Elizabeth Racette
Julie Stoltzner
Mark Weston

PRESIDENT
Carl M. La Mell

